
Junior Maine Guides Rendezvous 

Sponsored by Enterprise Holding 
 

Campers and staff who will be attending JMG Testing Camp this summer 
are invited to attend a day of JMG Rendezvous Workshop awareness at Bryant 
Pond on Saturday July 7th from 9:30 – 4:00 pm. The day will start with a meet 
and greet of the testers, followed by four training sessions. The testers will run 
stations on map and compass, axe and knife work, canoeing, and a question 
and answer group that will have a tree line with an example of an individual 
shelter and fireplace set- up. There will be an opportunity for questions at this 
last station. Each station will last about 50 minutes, with the groups rotating to 
the next station. 

The testers will explain what they are looking for when they evaluate 
the candidates in these areas. While the 2018 testing candidates are attending 
these stations, there will be one or two sessions just for the JMG counselors 
from the participating camps. Here counselors will learn about what 
expectations the testers have of them during Testing Camp. The counselors 
can ask questions about how JMG Camp is run or ask for some teaching 
suggestions. The registration for the workshop will be available online June 
26th (after your campers arrive at your camp) and needs to be completed by 
July 1st. There is no cost for campers and staff to attend the workshop and 
luncheon cookout. During the lunch break, there will be a discussion about 
cooking and any other evaluations that have been adjusted with the printing 
of our new teaching manual. 

Any camps that are running the Junior Maine Woodsman and/or Maine 
Woodsman programs that would like to send a staff member to this workshop 
should contact Moose Curtis at mr.moose675@gmail.com – space is limited. 
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